

\Lvndhurst	Headteacher: Tom Turnham
Lyndhurst Primary	Grove Lane, Camberwell, London, SE5 8SN
	© 0207 703 3046
T School	▼ office@lyndhurst southwark schuk

Dear Parent/Carer

A trip has been organised for children in Mekong class to visit Dulwich Picture Gallery on Wednesday, 8 March. The children will be participating in an art workshop based around plants which supports the science unit for this half term. This trip is within normal school hours.

The cost of this trip is £4.00 which should be paid on ParentPay.

A packed lunch is needed however we can supply one if you wish.

Parental help is required so please indicate on the permission slip if you are able to come along.

Kind Regards

Year One Team

Name	9:	Class:
	I give permission for my child to participate in	n the art workshop at Dulwich Picture Galle
	I have paid £4.00 on ParentPay	
	A school packed lunch is required	
	I am available to accompany the class	
Signe	ad.	